
Friday November 22nd 2019 

Dear Parents 

On Wednesday morning Canon Frank joined us for 

Liturgy led by the Junior Students who focused on 

the Miracles of Jesus. 

Volunteers for the Samaritans’ Purse collected your 

generous shoe box donations in the rain on 

Wednesday lunchtime. Thank you all for your help 

and support with this campaign once again. Thank 

you also to Mrs Devlin who has led this charity 

effort for us for many years. We were delighted to 

send 105 boxes this year. 

Excitement is building as we look forward to our 

Christmas Carol Concert next Tuesday (7pm John 

Fisher Chapel) and EYFS/Infant Nativity Plays next 

Thursday. I know all the Students have been re-

hearsing their lines and songs for what promise to 

be as wonderful as ever. 

Raffle tickets are now on sale for our Christmas 

Hamper Raffle. There are lots of lovely prizes to be 

won. Thank you to all our Parents and Staff who 

have given donations to make up the fabulous 

hampers. Tickets are priced at £5 a strip from the 

School Office (please see prizes below). 

Wishing you a dry and hopefully sunny weekend. 

Ms Barry 

Head Teacher 



Nursery News—by Miss Hogsden 

This week Nursery children enjoyed listening to a story called 

‘The Snowman’ and as a group we discussed the characters and 

the structure of the story.  

Afterwards we worked together 

to place cut out pictures in the 

correct sequence of events to 

tell the story. 

As an extension to this activity 

the children then used a variety 

of resources to create their own 

Snowman.  

Operation Christmas Child 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you all for your generous donations for the               

Samaritans’ Purse  appeal. We collected 105 shoe boxes 

filled with treats to send to those in need.  

A big ‘Thank you’ to Mrs Devlin for organising the           

campaign once again this year and ensuring everyone got 

an empty shoe box to fill. 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

The Christmas Carol Service 

(Junior Pupils)  tales place next 

Tuesday (Dec 3rd) at 7pm at the 

John Fisher  Chapel. A reminder 

that Computer Club, French 

Club and Accelerated Maths 

will not run next Tuesday. 

The Nursery/Reception Nativity 

and Y1/Y2  Nativity Plays take  

place on Thursday December 

5th at 9.15am and 10am              

respectively. 

Copies of the productions will 

be available to purchase on 

DVD and Memory Stick. 

 
Mathletics   

Certificates 

Silver—1 Student in Y2,               

3 Students in Y3,                          

2 Students in Y4,                       

1 Student in Y5 

Stars of the Week 



Monday Dec 2nd 

  

Swimming 

Latin 

Scrabble 

Art Club 

11+ Booster 

Reading 

Yrs. 1 & 4 

Yrs. 5-6 

Rec—Y2 

Yrs. 1-2 

Juniors 

Yrs. 1-2 

Kit needed 

1.05-1.35pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4pm 
Tuesday Dec 3rd Chess 

Homework  

CPFC 

Carol Concert (Juniors) 

Yrs. 4-5 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

1-1.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

7-9pm 

Weds Dec 4th STEM Club 

Travel the World 

Homework 

Games 

Tennis 

Yr.5 

Yrs. 3-4 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs.1-6 

3.30-4.30pm 

1.05-1.35 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

Thursday Dec 5th Nativity Play 

Nativity Play 

Drama 

Music Theory 

Homework 

AM Soccer 

Ballet 

 

 

Lego Club 

Nurs/Rec 

Yr.1/2 

LAMDA 

Yrs.3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs 

Rec 

Y1/2 

Rec-2 

9.15am 

10am 

12.30-1pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.45pm 

4.45-5.15pm 

3.30-4pm 
Friday  

Dec 6th 

Prayer Club 

Art 

Fencing 

All 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 
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Christmas Trees for sale 

The John Fisher Association is selling high quality real 

Christmas trees on Saturday 7th December 9am – 3pm 

at John Fisher Playing Fields, Plough Lane, Purley. 4-5ft 

for £35, 5-6ft for £40, 6-7ft for £45, 7-8ft for £60 

Why not come along and enjoy a hot beverage & mince 

pie whilst we load the tree in to your car. Or we can 

deliver if you are fairly local. 

To pre-order your tree please email: jfaparents@gmail.com with your name, 

contact number and tree size. Payment on collection (cash / card payments 

are accepted). We will have extra trees for sale if you’re not able to pre-order. 

Cladish—Black Friday Sale 

20% off all School  

Uniform  

28th November— 

3rd December 


